October 11, 2011 Board Meeting
All board members were present except for Ole (excused absence).  One guest also in attendance.
The meeting was called to order at 7:10 pm.  Minutes from the September 27, 2011 meeting were reviewed and approved.
Approximately 50 used lights were received from Corbett Field.  Discussion held on where to put the additional lights around the track.
Bills were presented and approved for payment.
Discussion was held on what can be done to the track before winter.
IMCA points were discussed.
Awards for the banquet were discussed.  Further discussion to be held on this issue.
Upcoming elections were discussed.
Next meeting will be October 18, 2011.  It may be held at the track, pending the weather, to winterize vehicles.
Meeting adjourned at 8:42 pm.
